
Our 4th graders are diving into the
Engineering Design Process through hands-
on STEM projects! A big thank you to Food

Rite for donating chips to MNES.
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Our kindergarten and second-grade
students have been hard at work,

exploring the weather and practicing their
persuasive writing skills! 

Last Friday, our cafeteria served up local,
grass-fed, all-natural beef burgers and hot
dogs, grilled to perfection by the culinary

class!

Principals’ Day was celebrated this week! Thank you for being
the guiding light and strong foundation of our schools. K is for

Kindness! MNES students celebrated by writing heartfelt
letters of gratitude to our amazing faculty and staff. 

 The middle school celebrated its top readers with a sweet
treat at the Literacy League (AR) reward party!! 



We loved seeing our school shine bright in yellow in a
show of support of LCHS student, A’lee. It was a

powerful reminder of the love and strength in our
community!

Our students worked hard all year, and last Friday
they celebrated the end of testing with lots of

smiles and fun! 
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Big shoutout to our LCMS students for confidently
leading the morning announcements. Hats off to our
talented third graders who aced their U.S. Map Test.

Thank you to our
families that came to

play Multiplication
Bingo with their fifth

grader! We loved seeing
you!

N is for nachos! A big thank you to the
Dyersburg Civitan Club for treating Ms. Alexis’s

class to a fun-filled pizza party! LCHS math
students put their skills to the test by

calculating how much mulch is needed for the
flower beds in front of the school.

Great things
are happening!

Great things
are happening!


